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NOTICE

This is to inform that IIFA is conducting an Educational & lndustrial

Tour for Fashion Desisnine 2nd Sem ( Bptch-Qec-l8} Students on 14th

September 2019 {Saturdav} at National Science Center and Tishali

ALL THE STUDENTS NEED TO COME AT 8:OO A.M. AT COLLEGE

INTERNATIONAL INSTITUTE OF FASHION ACADEMY


